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The next duratiNET Project meeting is organised by the Queen’s University of 
Belfast on 22th and 23th of June 2009  
 
- 2nd Transnational Workshop will be on 22thJune, from 14h:15min to 
17h:30min. This workshop will contain short presentations from the different 
workgroups detailing the project activities followed by discussions with the 
technical community and end users. 
  
- 2nd Partners Meeting will held on 22th and 23rd June (9.00-18.00hrs).  
This meeting is restricted to the project partners/workgroups  
- Technical visit on 24th June 
 
Who should participate? 
All those who are involved in maintenance of transport infrastructures, other related technical 
and public bodies, academic and industrial research are invited to participate in the 2nd 
Transnational Workshop. We also encourage individuals with keen interested on the project 
theme to take part in the workshop. 
 
There is no registration fee for the workshop.  
 
To confirm your attendance please email with the following information to duratinet@lnec.pt or 
s.nanukuttan@qub.ac.uk 
 
Name: ……………………………………… Email:……………………………………………  
Organisation: ……………………………………………………………..  
I will be bringing ……………………… guests. 
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